
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Scott.Foord@ghd.com; Jason Michelson (JMichelson@chevron.com)
Cc: rmann@slo.state.nm.us; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Subject: proposed additional monitoring wells for Chevron NM E State NCT : 1RP-4239
Date: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 2:51:00 PM
Attachments: approved_NM E State NCT-1 007 (1RP-4239).pdf

Dear Messrs. Foord and Michelson:
 
NMOCD approves of the release characterization/delineation completed thus far for 1RP-4239. The
proposed locations and conditions of the additional groundwater monitoring wells are also approved
pending NMOCD Hydrologist agreement. Mr. Billings may have concerns or stipulations.
 
NMSLO concurrence required.
 
Please note that soil temperatures for samples, submitted on November 17, 2017, were above
standard sampling protocols.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
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